
CLOVERDALE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE  

 
 

The July 8, 2024 regular meeting of the Cloverdale Fire Protection District 

Board of Directors has been canceled.  Regularly scheduled meetings will 

resume August 12, 2024 at 6:30 pm at the Cloverdale Fire Station 451 S 

Cloverdale Blvd., Cloverdale CA. 
 

 


